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Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico #7501

Dear Laura Gilpin,

Thank you for your letter of June 30. In regard, to 
the ownership of the frames and crates, it is our 
understanding that they are now the property of the 
Museum of New Mexico. This was the agreement made 
between WAAM and the Museum of New Mexico at the 
beginning of the circuit. Perhaps an arrangement 
at that time was bade between you and the Museum.
If so, we are unaware of this. I suggest that you 
contact Michael Warner at the Museum of New Mexico 
to discuss this with him.

The packet of information which you received from 
Marilee Karuse contained copies of all the publicity 
which we received. Unfortunately, our exhibitors do 
not always send us the publicity they prepare.

Please contact us if we may be of further assistance.

Sincerely,

Susan Ardisson 
Exhibitions Assistant
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